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HOSPITALITY MINNESOTA WELCOMES HANNA ZINN AS NEW
DIRECTOR OF GOVERNMENT RELATIONS

Minneapolis, MN – October 3 – Hospitality Minnesota, the state’s leading
association for restaurants, lodging, resorts, and campgrounds, is pleased to
announce the appointment of Hanna Zinn as its new Director of Government
Relations.

Zinn brings a strong background in public policy and advocacy to her new role.
Previously, she served as the Public Policy Manager for the Minneapolis Regional
Chamber, where she focused on policy issues at the state and local level for
Minneapolis, the Western Metro, and Bloomington.

Prior to her time with the Minneapolis Regional Chamber, Zinn graduated with a
Master’s in Public Policy from the Humphrey School of Public Affairs at the
University of Minnesota in 2021. Her undergraduate degree is in Public
Administration.

Zinn is a resident of Minnesota, originally hailing from Iowa. She is eager to
connect with Hospitality Minnesota members and looks forward to meeting
them at upcoming events. Members are encouraged to reach out to her at
hanna@hospitalitymn.com or (651)-925-4022.

###

About Hospitality Minnesota
Hospitality Minnesota is the state’s premier association for the lodging, restaurant, resort, and
campground industries. The association represents over 2,200 member companies that employ
hundreds of thousands of Minnesotans. Hospitality Minnesota advocates for the industry at the
state and local level, provides educational and networking opportunities for members, and
promotes Minnesota as a travel destination.


